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Rising Freshman Families 

 

If you are planning to attend Leesville Road High School beginning with the 2015-2016 school year, I just 

wanted to give you a brief welcome to our school.  As of today, we are excited to welcome 619 Freshmen as a 

part of our total anticipated enrollment of 2,360 students.  Below, you will find the portion of our last 

Bimonthly Bulletin that applies to rising 9
th

 grade families.  I also wanted you to see one of the main ways we 

communicate at LRHS.  This Bimonthly Bulletin is sent around the 1
st
 and 15

th
 of every month during the 

school year.  It is sent via Yahoo messenger and Twitter and posted on our website.  I also send a brief phone 

message on the Sunday evening that the bulletin is sent to let families know the topics covered and remind them 

to look for the bulletin.  Except in an extremely rare case, you will only receive these two phone messages from 

me on a regular basis.  Other time sensitive information that needs to be communicated outside of our 

Bimonthly Bulletin structure will be sent via our Yahoo email group and Twitter.  As a result, it is critical that 

you sign up for our Yahoo email group and follow us on Twitter (@leesvilleroadhs) if you use Twitter.  Links 

for both Yahoo and Twitter can be found by visiting our website http://www.leesville.org/.  If you have any 

technical issues registering for Yahoo, you can email LRHScommunications@att.net.  

 

Bimonthly Bulletin and Summer Emails 

 

This will be the last Bimonthly Bulletin of the 2014-2015 school year.  Last summer we began transitioning to 

an electronic method of distributing important documents and information.  We will continue that transition this 

summer by distributing information almost solely in a digital format (e.g., Yahoo email group, Twitter, 

PowerSchool and website).  In the middle of July, you will receive important dates and events for the upcoming 

year, as well as information for Juniors and Seniors on how to apply for parking and off-campus lunch passes.  

In early August, you will be notified when schedules will be viewable through PowerSchool and how to request 

a schedule adjustment if necessary.  Unless circumstances change, we do not plan on mailing hard copies of 

student schedules this year.   

 

Important 2015-2016 Dates 

 

On Wednesday, August 19, we will host Pride Launch to 2019, our freshman orientation.  Exact times have not 

been set, but we wanted to ask all rising freshman and their families to keep their schedules open for the 

morning of Wednesday, August 19.  We have also scheduled our Open House for all parents for 6:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, August 20. 

 

Address Change and 2015-2016 School Enrollment 

 

If you have moved but have not changed your address with us, please bring proof of residence to our student 

services department.  If you have decided not to attend LRHS next year and have not informed us, please email 

our data manager, LaTonya Foster at lfoster1@wcpss.net.   
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